
 

Are you expecting your first child? 
 

Or, are you a parent of a child 3 years of age and 
under?  

  

If so, we need your feedback on a short, educational video 
for parents and parents-to-be.  

 

You will earn a $10 Target gift card for participating.  

Researchers at the University of Maryland School of Medicine are evaluating the effectiveness of 
a video about infant positioning for sleep and play on parents’ and expect parents’ knowledge.   
 

Parents and expectant parents will watch a 10-minute video about infant positioning and answer 
questions to see if the video helped them learn more about infant positioning for sleep and play. 
Each participant will earn a $10 Target gift card for his or her participation. Participation will last 
about 30-45 minutes. 
 

Eligibility: You must be a legal guardian of a child 3 years of age and under OR be expecting your 
first child (moms and dads welcome). You must also speak English.  

For questions or to sign-up to participate: Please contact the Project Coordinator, 
Ms. Amber Mendres-Smith, at aemendres@umbc.edu or  

973-670-9464.  
 

Dates and Times of Upcoming Focus Groups: 
Ellicott City: Howard Co. Library (Miller Branch), Wed. May. 4th, 5:30-6:15 
Ellicott City: Howard Co. Library (Miller Branch), Thurs. May. 5th 11-11:45 
Catonsville: University of Maryland, Baltimore Co., Wed. May 11th, 5:30-6:15  
Annapolis: AA Co. Library (Annapolis Branch), Sat. May 14th, 10:30-11:15 
Canton: Enoch Pratt Free Library (Canton Branch), Mon, May 9th, 5:30-6:15 
 

You may also contact the researcher to participate 1-on-1 at another 
time that is convenient for you.   


